
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: November 13, 2023 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.  
 
Announcements:  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed Nov. 23 and 24 for the 
Thanksgiving holiday. Garbage and recycling will not be collected on Thanksgiving Day. 
Thursday's collections will be made on Friday, with Friday's collections shifting to 
Saturday. 
 
Join us on Thursday, November 30th at 6 p.m. for the annual NRH Christmas Tree 
Lighting. The event will take place at Stormy Plaza Park, next to the Library. Families 
will be able to enjoy the Christmas Tree and the holiday lights and scenery along Hawk 
Avenue through January 2nd. Please visit the city’s website for more information about 
the Christmas Tree Lighting and other upcoming holiday activities.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
 
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Trish Watson in Neighborhood Services – A business owner emailed praises for 
Trish saying: “She was a tremendous wealth of information from day one. She walked 
us through the process of many things and took the time to give us suggestions and 
educate us so we could do it right the first time. She responds quickly to her emails and 
phone calls, which is a lost courtesy these days with many people. We think the city is 
lucky to have a great health inspector to watch out for us business owners and 
consumers. Thank you!" 

 

 

 


